
 

 

Happy Trails RV Resort 

4-Wheel Drive Club 

Minutes for April 5
th

, 2012 
 

 

Minutes (Secretary Pat Potter) 
Reported by Pat Potter 

Meeting called to order about 5:00 pm around the campfire pit at the BBQ dinner held at 

Boulders Campground.   

 

Old Business 
There was some good riding at the Tucson Rally in March.   

 

New Business 
Bob Cathey said to talk with John Shurtz about any future rides for next season 

 

Dave Hawkins said there is an FMCA rally at Moab, UT in May.   

 

Dave Dahl asked for a volunteer to do the articles in the Nosey Coyote for our club for 

next season.  Connie Becker volunteered.   

 

Discussion held on having an end of season potluck.  Paula Dahl will look into this.  

Look for an email from Sam.   

 

It was suggested to have birth dates of club members (month/day).  The secretary will 

look into this. 

 

Bob Cathey shared “The outgoing board would like to thank all of the members who 

supported us this past season and hope you support the new board next year and we’ll see 

you next season”. 

 

Meeting adjourned about 5:15 pm for Taco dinner and Louise Hawkins famous 

carrot cake.  Yum!    

 

 

 

 


